
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: All Providers who Utilize the Vascular Lab Services at St. Clare’s Hospital 
 
FROM: Dr. David Harrington – Director of St. Clare’s Vascular Lab 
  
DATE: April 18, 2022 
 
RE: Requisitions for Vascular Lab Studies – St. Clare’s Mercy Hospital 
 

Please ensure an accurate physician/nurse practitioner office phone number is written 
on any e-order referrals being sent to the Vascular Lab to request testing. This is 
important to ensure any further information or follow-up questions regarding Vascular 
Studies are addressed in a timely manner and patients are scheduled appropriately. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 


